
 Daymond Duck, Last Days Seminar, August 23rd, 10:30am 

 Joe Arview in concert, August 23rd, 6:00pm 

 Daymond Duck, Last Days Seminar, August 24th-26th, 7:00pm 

 Annual Deacon’s Meeting, September 3rd (meal at 5:30pm, service at 6:30pm), Randy Davis 

speaking. 

 Women’s Retreat at Camp Clark Williamson at Three Way, September 18th and 19th 

 See you at the Pole from 6pm—8pm Pedestrian Park off of Court Square in Trenton, September 20th 

 GBA Senior Adult Event, Salem Baptist Church, September 22, 2015, 5:30pm 
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ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Au g us t  2015  

Vo l u me  2 ,  I s s ue  8  

Weekly Schedule 

Sunday:            9:30am Sunday School 

                          10:30am  Morning Worship Service 

             5:00pm Discipleship 

                             6:00pm Evening Worship 

                              7:00pm Choir Practice  

Wednesday: 7:00pm Bible Study, Youth and Children   

Up Coming Events 

If you pay attention to the news at all, you might wonder how everything that is going on fits into 

God’s plans for the end of times.  The way things are shaping up, it appears that Christ’s return could 

be very near. 

Daymond Duck is an expert on Eschatology, the theological study of  the end of the age, and he will 

be here for a seminar to explain what the end of days will look like and how things are shaping up 

F R O M  T H E  P A S T O R  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

today to usher in the last days.  The seminar is simply titled, “Last Days.”  He will be here Sunday morning, August 23rd, 

and then be back Monday through Wednesday evenings at 7:00. 

This will be more of an educational seminar, rather than a revival worship service.  We will allow him as much time as 

possible to share all the data that he has collected to teach us.  At the conclusion of the week night seminars, a time of 

question and answer will be provided for those who want to stay for further information.  This seminar will educate each 

of us and prepare us for what is still yet to come in our temporary home here on earth. 

Serving Him, 
 
 
 
 

Brother Chris 



Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

      1 

2 3 4 5 6 7 8 

9 10 11 12 13 14 15 

16 17 18 19 20 21 22 

23 24 25 26 27 28 29 

30 31      

P a g e  2  V o l u m e  2 ,  I s s u e   8  

         Thank you, God bless,  
         Ms. Sarah 

 

Our church vans can pick you up to bring you to 

church and take you home after the service each 

week.   You can save your gas, be dropped off at the 

door, and fellowship with others during the ride.   

If you are interested in riding the van, or 

volunteering to help in this ministry, call the church 

office at 855-2018 or contact Lori Floyd.  

  
We have had our annual Family Fun day at Venture 
River in Eddyville, KY and had a great turn out and lots 
of fun.  
 

We are gearing up for our school year to start and for 
our new church year in September.  We have a lot of 
plans and programs for the new year and the children's 
committee is prayerfully seeking God's directions for our 
children at W.H.B.C.  
 

We are also collecting school supplies for our mission 
church in Gallaway, TN and our local schools here, so 
please donate generously for both of these school needs.  
Our kids will have Super Sunday water day on Sunday 
August 2nd 12-2pm.  Bring your swim suit and towel 
and let's have fun! 
                                                             Ms. Sarah   

The youth have had a great summer but I think they are 
ready to get back into the swing of things with the 
beginning of the school year. We need to pray for all of 
our students and school faculty as they begin this new 
year.  Let's commit as a body of believers to pray every 
day that God be evident in our students and teachers 
and to keep them safe.  
 

Our youth will be taking an overnight trip to our 
mission church in Gallaway, TN on Friday night August 
7th and they will need to bring sleeping bags and 
overnight stuff.  We will leave at 5:30pm and stay at the 
mission house and help organize and hand out school 
supplies on Saturday August 8th.  We will leave 
Galloway about 3pm and travel to Jackson TN. to attend 
a free Christian event at Snider Barn. This will begin 
at 6pm and end approximately 9pm. Your student 
should be back in Trenton by 10:30 -11:00pm. They will 
need to bring money for supper that night. 
 

We are also making plans for our See You AT The Pole 
event on Sunday night September 20th at the Pedestrian 
Park off the court square in Trenton, so keep this event 
in your prayers also.   

Sunday Night, August 23rd, Joe Arview from 
Missouri will be here to present a Christian Concert 
at 6:00 pm.  Joe has a great voice and a wonderful 
Christian testimony. 
 

Joe says “Life is certainly filled with good people.  
And God has a way of making our paths connect, 
sometimes for what seems like no reason at all, but if 
you walk the path long enough you’ll find the 
appointments to be divinely orchestrated.  And we 
know that all things work together for good to those 
who have God, to those called according to  his 
purpose, Romans 8:28 “Thank You Jesus.” 
 

Join us as we worship our Lord and Savior through 
music and testimony with Joe Arview.  
 

In Christ, 
Bro. Jim 
 

1:30 pm Ladies 

Prayer Group 

7pm Business 
Meeting 

7pm Bible Study 

7pm Missions night 

August 2015 

2pm Holiday 

House Ministry 

1pm Harlan 

Morris Ministry  

Seasoned Senior 
Event 

5th Sunday 

Night Singing 

2pm Harlan 
Morris Ministry  

3pm Y & C  
committee meeting  

4pm Deacon’s 

Meeting  

Super Sunday 
12pm-2pm 

Joe Arview in 
concert 6 pm 

Daymond Duck, Last Days Seminar, 7:00pm 

Last Days Seminar 

10:30am 


